http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=40961

Tool Theft Reported In Nortonville
(KAIR)--The Atchison County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft of nearly $1,300 worth
of tools from a Nortonville residence.

Sheriff Jack Laurie says the items were taken from an unlocked garage located at 3614 US 159
Highway sometime between September 7th and September 13th.

There are currently no suspects in this case, but the search for leads continues.
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